

Mary Lyon K-12 Newsletter October 23, 2015

9-12 Core Values
Professionalism
Respect
Inclusion
Determination
Excellence



Mark Your Calendars!	
Mary Lyon K-8	Mary Lyon 9-12
October 28 Washington DC trip fundraising meeting October 29 TGH session 1 October 30 Halloween colors spirit day November 3 Election Day Bake Sale November 5 TGH Session 2 November 12 4:00pm School Site Council November 12 5:00pm Friends of ML Board November 12 TGH Session 3 November 19 TGH Session 4 November 25 Early Release No After school November 26&27 No School	Oct 24 ACT Test Oct 26-30 School Spirit Week Nov 3 Election Day Bake Sale Nov 5 MLPHS Board Meeting, 4:30 pm Nov 7 SAT Test Nov 12 Friends of ML Board, 5:00 Nov 25 Early Release No After school Nov 26-27 No School Dec 1 Picture Day

K-12 ANNOUNCEMENTS

Save the Date!!! Friends of Mary Lyon K-12 Trivia Night

Saturday, November 21st at the Brighton Elks!
Registration forms are coming home today to register! This event always sells out.
RSVP early to reserve your team!

Want to volunteer at the event? Contact Patty St Amand at pcstamand@comcast.net

Election Day is Tuesday, November 3rd. We are a voting site and use this opportunity to raise funds for student activities. We are in need of donations for raffle baskets and baked goods and volunteers to work throughout the day (7 am to 8 pm). Please contact Mrs. DeLaRosa at kddelaros@gmail.com to volunteer. Thanks in advance!

Washington DC Fundraising Meeting: There will be a fundraising, meeting Wednesday, October 28th from 4:00-5:30PM to brainstorm fundraisers for the DC trip. If you plan on sending your child to DC, please try to come. If you are unable to attend but are interested in participating in fundraising, please let Mrs. Hanrahan know, so she can make sure to update you after the meeting.

Mary Lyon K-8

Our spirit day on Friday, October 30 will be Halloween Colors. Please DO NOT send your child to school with a costume or in costume.

Fall Festivities: Information will be coming home from classroom teachers regarding fall festitivies. If your child does not celebrate Halloween for religious reasons, please make sure that you have communicated this information to the classroom teacher so we are aware and can make appropriate plans.

School Site Council Meeting Dates: We will meet on the second Tuesday of each month from 4-5pm.

November 12 December 10
January 14 February 11
March 10 April 7
May 12 June 9

TGH classes will begin next Thursday, October 29th @ 5:30. Class will run every Thursday from October 29th thru to December 17th and will meet from 5:30-7:30. Oct 29

Nov 5, 12, 19, No class on November 26th. December 3, 10, 17

Winter Uniform Guidelines: L&M Discount and Lands End both have long sleeve polo options for winter. In addition navy sweaters, half-zip fleece or vest with or without the logo are the approved option for cold weather wear. Students will not be allowed to wear their outerwear, including jackets, coats, hoodies etc during the school day.

Uniform Donations: We are accepting donations of gently used uniform shirts and bottoms. If you have shirts that are in good condition but don't fit any more, please send them in. We will save them for our emergency back ups or deploy them to families in need.

Mary Lyon 9-12

Spirit Week!

Monday - Pajama Day

Tuesday - Twin Day

Wednesday - Awareness Day (wear colors to support your favorite cause for example, blue to support anti-bullying, pink to support breast cancer, multi-colored to support Coming Out Day, or choose your own)

Thursday - Throwback to your favorite decade Friday - Costume Day

*If students do not participate in spirit week they are expected to be in uniform.

Election Day Bake Sale

Election Day is Tuesday, November 3rd. We are a voting site and use this opportunity to raise funds for student activities. We are in need of donations for raffle baskets and baked goods and volunteers to work throughout the day (7 am to 8 pm). Please contact Mrs. DeLaRosa at kddelaros@gmail.com to volunteer. Thanks in advance!

Picture Day

Picture day is Tuesday, December 1st here at the school. Students will receive order forms to go home. SENIORS can get their senior photos taken with three poses and retouching for a \$25 sitting fee which is due on picture day. Questions can be directed to Mrs. DeLaRosa at kddelarsa@gmail.com.